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Tournament Schedule 

2009 
 

Jan. 18             Board of Directors 
                       “2 Man Aggregate”     
Feb. 15   Presidents Cup Qualifier 
                            2 Man Best Ball 
Mar. 15         Tournament of Ages 
April 19               2 Man Best Ball 
May 16, 17        Member-Member 
June 21                        Criss Cross 
July 11, 12    Club Championship/ 
Sr. Club Championship, 7/11 &18 
 
July 18, 19    Club Championship/ 
                Net Club Championship 
Aug. 16        Presidents Cup Final 
                            2 Man Best Ball 
Sept. 19 & 20,     Member/Guest 
(18 holes ea. Day)       Invitational 
 
Oct 18                 2 Man Best Ball 
                                  Hole In One 
Nov. 22                   Turkey Shoot 
Dec. 20                 1-2-3 Best Ball 

 
 

APRIL 

TOURNAMENT 

 

2-MAN 

BEST BALL 

& 

HORSE RACE 

 

SUNDAY, 

April 19, 2008 

 First Tee Time 7:30 AM 

 

SIGN UP NOW! 
 

       www.indianhillsgolf.com 
 

                 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

                           APRIL, 2009                          Meeting 

                                                                                                                              Monday  
     Apr. 20, 2009 

Fellow Members:                                                                                                7:00 PM 
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Hole in One 

Pot 

$212.50 

Just so it won’t be a surprise, we are changing our Sunday starting times back to 7:30 

am.  This requires that we be on time “or even early.”  Ha!  Seriously, it is our responsibility to 
be ready to tee it up when it’s our turn.  Starting with our next tournament, the Men’s Club is 
requesting that you check in for sign up for the tournament at least “½ hour before your 

assigned tee time.”  Also, if you have not signed up for the Monthly tournament and 
decided at the last minute that you would like to play, we will require you to check in “1/2 
hour before the start of the tournament.”  This will give us time to pair up individuals and 
inform the starter of our changes.  These changes should help us do a better job for our 
members, the golf course, and our board members will have time to wrap up their work and get 
ready to play golf.  Your co-operation would be greatly appreciated!  
 

March Tournament:   34 players participated in our Tournament of Ages, and 10 more players signed 
up for the President’s Cup tournament.  In all there will be 26 players signed up for this years President’s 
Cup.  We paid four flights in the “T of Ages.” 

 

    1
st
 Net    2

nd
 Net 

 

A-Flight, (ages to 55):  George Gauger (61)  Kevin Smith (71) 

B-Flight, (ages 56 – 60):  Rod Yates (66)   Bob Erter (67) 

C-Flight, (ages 61 – 64):  Eli Montoya (67)  Dan Arnett (69) 

D-Flight, (ages 65 & up):  Bill Addington (66)  Chuck Cox (67) 

 

Closest to the Pins: 

#3 – Jesse Zuniga,   #5 – Eli Montoya,  #11 – Jim Hicks,  #15 – Vitor Carvalho 

 

++ This tournament was very special for Vitor Carvalho.  He got his first hole-in-one on hole #15, 

and along with that came a special prize of $400.00 from our hole-n-one pot.  Congratulations!!!! 

 

**The Tournament also paid 6ea. Gross, and 3ea. net skins.  

**The 50/50 drawing was won by Tom Johnston.  Congratulations! 

 

April Tournament:  This month we will be playing a 2-Man Best Ball followed by our 1st Horse 
Race of the season.  Check out the rules when you sign up. Please, sign up early! 

 
Just a reminder, our May tournament is the Member/Member.  You must have competed in 

at least three club tournaments within the last two years and be a member in good standing to qualify for 
the M/M tournament.  The rules are in your telephone directory!!  There will be some nice “T” prizes for 
everyone participating.   

The top “32” qualifiers for the President’s Cup will be required to schedule and play one match 
per month starting in April, and the finals will be played on August16.  No exceptions!  The President’s 
Cup is considered a major tournament, so you must have played in at least three club tournaments in the 
last 24 months to qualify.   The cutoff date for this month’s tournament is Friday, April 17. 

 

 

Board Members:  Please note our board meeting is moved back to Monday Night!!!! 

 

   Nick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, PresidentNick Hollis, President 

Hole-In-One 

Pot 

24.00 



  

 

 

 

 

New Business:  In an attempt to increase participation, the board has elected to reduce the tournament fees from $35.00 to 
$15.00 for all standard tournaments.  We will still have the $5.00 buy in for closest to pins and net/gross skins.  I hope this will 
encourage more participation.   

 
We need membership comments and suggestions! 
 
We will also be starting on a new directory for our membership.  If you have any changes in address, e-mail, etc. please let 

Nancy know! 
 
 

 
 

Nick Hollis, 

President 
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